
QUESTIONS OR 
CONCERNS? 

 
FEEL FREE TO 

CONTACT  
THE EMMONS  

COMPANY 
 

MANAGER: 
TISH           

MATTHEWS 
tmatthews@ 
emmonsco.net 

 
ASSISTANT 
MANAGER: 

BRIDGET  
LAWRENCE  
blawrence@ 
Emmonsco.net 

 

BOOKKEEPER: 
ELLEN FRIEDMAN 

ellen@ 

Emmonsco.net 
 

Get a hold of us! 
We are happy to 

assist you. 
 

Phone:  
(805) 413-1170 

 

Fax: 
(805) 413-1190 

 

By Mail 
P.O. Box 5098 

Thousand Oaks 
California, 91359 

 

   APRIL 2015 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WWW.FAIRFIELDNEIGHBORHOOD.ORG 

AIL COMMITTEE 

REPORT 

 
The get-together for coffee at 
the poolside on May 15th, 
was very enjoyable.  Please 
join us for lunch at Plug Nickel 
Restaurant on Monday, June 
19th.  Don’t forget to call 
Eleanor for your reservation 
by Saturday, June 17th, at 
805-494-4531. Hope to see 
you there!! 

 
  

 

UPCOMING  BOARD  

MEETING DATES 
 

All meetings are held on the 

fourth Tuesday of the month 

unless a different date is giv-

en.  The next regular board meetings are April 

21 and June 24, 2015 at the Old New York 

Deli & Bakery Company at 4972 Verdugo 

Way, Camarillo, CA .   

The annual meeting will be held at the pool 

on May 26, 2015 at 6:30pm. 

Please attend!  The board welcomes your in-

put! 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS ELECTION 

You have been mailed the notice of the annual 

meeting and election of the board of directors.  

There are three openings for the board for two 

year terms.  The meeting will take place on 

May 26 at the Old New York Deli & Bakery 

Company 4972 Verdugo Way, Camarillo, CA .   

Your nomination form must be received by 

The Emmons Company by April 18, 2015 in 

order for your name to be included on the bal-

lot. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
NEIGHBORHOOD NETWORK 

 

Residents in our neighborhood are using a pri-

vate online network called Nextdoor Fairfield.  

At the Nextdoor site, neighbors share commu-

nity events, recommendations, items for sale/

free, crime/safety concerns, ideas about how to 

make our neighborhood better, and more. 

Please join to build a better neighborhood!   

To join, visit:  

http://fairfieldneighborhood.nextdoor.com/join 

and use invite code: UGPFTX 

H OM E OF T HE QU AR TER  

Congratulations to our  

homeowners at 

                         167 Camino Leon 

 

The homeowner will receive a $50.00 Home 

Depot gift card as Fairfield’s Home of the 

Quarter as encouragement and recognition for 

demonstrating pride of ownership. 

 

This is judged based on upkeep,  

conformance with association rules and  

contribution to neighborhood appeal. 

 
  YARD  

IMPROVEMENTS  
 

If you would like your 

home to be looked at as a 

candidate for some im-

provements, please call 

the Emmons Company and they will add you 

to a list.  That list is reviewed monthly by the 

Landscape Committee.   

 

Please report any irrigation problems to the 

Emmons Company as soon as you notice them. 

 

If you have a tree that is causing problems at 

your home, please do the same and call the 

Emmons Company.  This includes any drive-

way or walkway problems that may be caused 

by tree roots. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
JOIN A COMMITTEE? 

If you have an interest in landscaping, architec-

ture of the community or the pool and RV lot, 

please contact the Emmons Company. 

http://www.oldnewyork.com/
http://www.oldnewyork.com/
http://www.oldnewyork.com/
http://www.oldnewyork.com/
http://fairfieldneighborhood.nextdoor.com/join


 

LANDSCAPE COMMITTEE INFORMATION 
 

The Landscape Committee and the Board of Direc-

tors would like to remind all homeowners and ten-

ants that your front landscaping is maintained by the 

Homeowner’s Association.  Due to the significant 

cost for this maintenance, it is important that owners 

and tenants do not add or remove plants in the front 

yards.  When you make changes, you are affecting 

the irrigation needed for the plants.  The association 

will not pay to replace plants that are installed on 

your own, that will be at the homeowner’s expense. 

 

If you would like some modifications to your 

home’s landscape, please contact Bridget Lawrence 

at The Emmons Company and she will forward your 

request to the Landscape Committee for considera-

tion. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AVOIDING SCAMS  
 

A reminder to protect yourselves from scams. Un-

fortunately criminals are always looking for new 

ways to steal your money. Every couple of weeks 

we deal with new scams in our community. Recently 

we sent out a press release on the Sheriff's Office 

warrant scam. We have also received calls about 

businesses and citizens being contacted by utility 

companies threatening to turn off the power if fees 

are not paid over the phone.  

  

Remember, agencies should not be contacting you 

over the phone requesting payment. Businesses and 

citizens should never provide payment or personal 

information over the phone unless they are fully 

confident to whom they are speaking with are from a 

legitimate agency. If you receive such calls, hang up 

and contact the agency by the number on your bill-

ing records to verify the call.  

  

If you have been a victim of a scam contact your lo-

cal law enforcement agency. 

 
Information ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅÄ ÂÙ ÔÈÅ #ÁÍÁÒÉÌÌÏ 0ÏÌÉÃÅ $ÅÐÁÒÔÍÅÎÔȢ 
 
 

 

 

2015 WESTLAKE 

VILLAGE GARDEN 

TOUR - DESIGNED 

FOR THE ENTIRE 

FAMILY 

 
Westlake Village Garden 

Club announced their 

42nd Annual Garden Tour 

will be held Sunday, April 

19 from 11am-5pm. Five 

unique and breath-taking 

gardens will be on display. 

Designed to also be a 

learning experience, experts will be on hand to discuss 

bees, birds, butterflies and garden roses. In addition, 

attendees will enjoy live music and a display of 

English antique cars.  Adults as well as children can 

walk through this diverse collection of private gardens 

and see and learn from three prominent experts about 

how important a favorable landscape is for our bird, 

bee and butterfly population. Each garden is uniquely 

individual in design with elements such as birdhouses, 

koi ponds and interesting garden art. A magnificent 

rose garden in Thousand Oaks will include live jazz 

music as well as experts from the Ventura Rose 

Society to answer questions about this most treasured 

flower.  A stately North Ranch home will even include 

a well-known Plein-Air artist painting this distinct 

garden. And sure to please car lovers, another garden 

includes a prized collection of antique cars that the 

owner looks forward to sharing with guests.  Nordic 

Nursery in Newbury Park is the gold sponsor. 
 

This is truly an afternoon for the entire family. 

Advance tickets are $20 each (kids under 12 are free). 

Tickets purchased the day of event are $25 each. 

Please visit www.westlakevillagegardenclub.com for a 

list of ticket outlets or to purchase tickets on line.  The 

Westlake Village Garden Club is a non-profit 

organization that raises money through the sale of tour 

tickets. Money raised each year goes toward 

scholarships for local students to pursue degrees in 

horticulture or environmental studies and to 12 non-

profit organizations devoted to the enhancement and 

protection of our natural landscape. 

 


